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Welcome to Brunswick Reformed Church’s worship celebrations.  To 

make our mutual experience more enjoyable today please: 

 

1.  Relax - At BRC you can rest assured that you will not be embarrassed, singled out, 

or put on the spot. 

 

2. Fill Out a ConnectionCard - These can be dropped in the offering boxes. The  

information won’t be misused, and will help us know who’s been here.  It’s also a 

great way to drop a note to, or request a contact from, a staff member. 

 

3.  Ask for Prayer - If you have a prayer concern to share, write it on a yellow prayer 

card. Give completed forms to an usher or the pastor before the  

service begins. 

 

4.  Know There Are Options for Children –  

• The small room in the right rear corner has rocking chairs where little ones can 

be rocked, quieted or nursed. 

• We have an excellent nursery for ages 0-3 at the far end of our education wing. 

 

5.  Do Not Feel Obligated to Give - If you are a first-time guest, please do not feel 

obligated to participate in the offering.  This is a time when members and regular  

attendees honor God by giving to his work through this church.  Let today be our gift 

to you. 

 

6.  “Give by Text” is available. Simply send a text to 330-239-8652 with the amount 

you would like to contribute.  

 

8. For more information : brunswickreformed.church 

    

 

Subscribe to “brunswickreformed “on YouTube 

 

    

  Follow “Brunswick Reformed Church” on Facebook 

 

 

 

Who Is BRC? We are a member of the Reformed Church in America, a Protestant 

denomination that goes back to the Reformation period in Europe when the Church 

was “reformed” according to the Word of God. We are a mixture of Christians from 

many denominational backgrounds, all seeking to grow in our spiritual maturity as we 

live by faith with Jesus as our forgiver and leader.   

Please pray for safety in travel and for an amazing week getting closer 
to the Lord for our middle schoolers headed out today for camp at  
Beulah Beach in Vermillion. 
 
Please keep Dick Sensiba’s sister Cheryl in your prayers. She had heart 
surgery this past week and the recovery developed complications and 
kidney failure. 
 
Continue faithful in prayer for those with ongoing health concerns: 
Biagio Boytim, Rick Demeter, Nancy Hanwell, Rose Murray, Sheri 
Niedermyer and her father, Eileen Raich, Gini Reinke, Margaret  
Zapotechne & Steve Zapotechne. Continue to pray for our military  
personnel. 
 
 
For more details and prayer concerns, see our eprayer emails. If you do 
not receive these and would like to, please email Michelle Morgan at 
michelle@b-r-c.org to be added to the list. 

http://www.b-r-c.org


BRC VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL JULY 18-22 

6:30pm 

This is a free event for kids PREK-High School! Please 

register your kids on our website  

brunswickreformed.church or at this link or QR code 

VBS REGISTRATION 

 

If you would like to volunteer for VBS please sign up on our website or 

use the link below. There will be a volunteer meeting between the  

services  on July 10th so please plan to attend.  

VBS VOLUNTEER SIGN UP 

 

Lastly, if you can’t volunteer for the event, you can still support the 

event by donating to the sign-up genius VBS DONATIONS SIGN UP 

 

Even if you can’t support in any of those ways, please lift up the entire 

week in prayer so that each kid can hear the gospel proclaimed.   

Welcome to Worship! 
 

*Heart Preparation  

*Time of Praise 

*Prayer 

*Message 

* Communion 

*Announcements/Prayer Concerns/ Congregational Prayer  

   (giving of our offerings)  

*Time of Praise 

*Benediction/ The Lord’s Blessing 

 
Heidelberg Catechism 
 
Question 107. Is it enough then that we do not kill our neighbor in any 
such way? 
 
Answer. No. By condemning envy, hatred, and anger God tells us to 
love our neighbors as ourselves, to be patient, peace-loving, gentle,  
merciful, and friendly to them, to protect them from harm as much as we 
can, and to do good even to our enemies. 

 

Today we will be celebrating the  

Sacrament of Holy Communion. We invite 

all those who are baptized and have  

accepted Jesus Christ as their personal 

Savior and Lord to partake of this  

sacrament with us.  

 

Today we also recognize our children who completed the Communion 

Class! 

brunswickreformed.church
https://brunswickreformedchurch.breezechms.com/form/a881c6
https://brunswickreformedchurch.breezechms.com/form/19a973
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0945ACAC29A4F94-2022


What’s happening this week- 
 
Today:  
  9:00am     Worship Service 
10:00am     Bible Study, Acts, Red Room 
11:00am     Worship Service  
11:15am     Children’s Church, PreK-3rd grade will be  
                   dismissed by the pastor from worship service 
                  
Monday: 
  6:30pm     Elders meeting, Green Room 
 
Tuesday: 
  6:30pm     REFIT®, fellowship area or outside 
 
Wednesday: 
   9:30am     Titus 2 -”Women After God’s Heart”, Red Room 
 10:00am     Adult Bible Study,  Green Room 
   7:00pm     “Our Hour of Power” prayer night, Sanctuary 
 
Thursday: 
  6:30pm     REFIT®, fellowship area or outside 
  7:00pm     Worship Team practice 
 
Saturday: 
  7:30am     Coyne small group, online  
  9:00am     REFIT®, fellowship area or outside 

 

Our offering for 7/3/22 was $7,555.10 towards the annual budget.   

The month-to-date total offering is $7,555.10 

Monthly budget-to-date is $8,885.00 

REACT TEENS 

 

Middle School Splash 

Camp this week! 

 

Register for VBS July 18-22! 

SAVE THE DATES 

August 7th  

The Fest      

For more info check out their 

website thefest.us/ 

 

 

 

August 14th 

BRC All Church Picnic 

This 6-weekclass will cover 
many topics including what 
does the Bible say about 
sexuality and gender, but 
also how do we as  
Christians love on and care 
for LGBTQ people inside 
and outside of the church.  
 

There will be lots of information, as well as times to ask questions, and 
small group discussions and times to practice what is taught.  
This is a class for adults, and we are looking into having childcare  
available if you would like to come and need it. Our youth are welcome 
to come and learn as well, at their parents’ discretion of course.  
 
If you are planning on coming to this class, a link to sign up will be in 
this Wednesday’s email, or you can let Pastor Jay know. 

https://thefest.us/

